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Pokemon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokemon! Pikachu Press 2015-06-08 Turn your
favorite Pokémon into folded art with the easy origami projects in Pokémon
Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon! 80 full color pages featuring 48 pages of
instructions and all the special sheets of origami paper needed to complete 10
Pokémon! Folding Fun for Everyone! Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon offers a
dozen new ways to play with the Pokémon you love best! In these detailed pages,
you get the full how-to guide including: Simple step-by-step origami walthroughs *
All the materials necessary to complete your 10 Pokémon, including special sheets
of origami paper *Helpful full-color examples of all the finished origami Pokémon
* Tips and tricks to keep your Pokémon looking extra sharp!
The Discovery of India Jawaharlal Nehru 2004 Gives an understanding of the
glorious intellectual and spiritual tradition of (a) great country.' Albert
Einstein Written over five months when Jawaharlal Nehru was imprisoned in the
Ahmadnagar Fort, The Discovery of India has acquired the status of a classic since
it was first published in 1946. In this work of prodigious scope and scholarship,
one of the greatest figures of Indian history unfolds the panorama of the
country's rich and complex past, from prehistory to the last years of British
colonial rule. Analysing texts like the Vedas and the Arthashastra, and
personalities like the Buddha and Mahatma Gandhi, Nehru brings alive an ancient
culture that has seen the flowering of the world's great traditions of philosophy,
science and art, and almost all its major religions. Nehru's brilliant intellect,
deep humanity and lucid style make The Discovery of India essential reading for
anyone interested in India, both its past and its present.
Paper Globe Chronicle Books 2016-03-22 This wanderlust-inspired desk décor
assembles in mere minutes without glue or scissors! Two die-cut cards containing
full-color punch-out pieces are enclosed in a flat-pack envelope. Fully assembled,
the pieces make a colorful 7-inch globe on a stand, inviting paper craft lovers
and fans of vintage décor to travel the world on a moment's notice—no passport
required!
Paper Dandy's Horrorgami Marc Hagan-Guirey 2015-09-01 Paper Dandy's Horrorgami
features 20 kirigami (cut-and-fold) designs based around haunted houses and scenes
from horror films by the creator of the successful Horrorgami blog and exhibition.
Each project features step-by-step instructions and a template that you remove
from the book. You then follow the lines on the template, cutting and folding to
make your own kirigami model. All you need is a scalpel, a cutting mat and a
ruler. Clear cutting tips help you with the tricky stages and give you an order in
which to complete your work, while photos of the finished model show you the final
design. Suitable for folding experts and beginners alike, Paper Dandy's Horrorgami
makes the perfect Halloween activity.
Origami for Kids Mila Bertinetti Montevecchi 2019-03-12 This fun and creative
origami kit for children aged 5-7 features 20 fascinating projects and 100 sheets
of quality origami paper for hours of folding fun. Fold lines are printed right on
the illustrations, and each activity includes a QR code link to a video tutorial.
Skyscrapers George H. Douglas 2004-08-05 This history of skyscrapers examines how
these tall buildings affected the cityscape and the people who worked in, lived
in, and visited them. Much of the focus is rightly on the architects who had the
vision to design and build America's skyscrapers, but attention is also given to
the steelworkers who built them, the financiers who put up the money, and the
daredevils who attempt to "conquer" them in some inexplicable pursuit of fame. The
impact of the skyscraper on popular culture, particularly film and literature, is
also explored.
Christmas Houses Rob Harris 2007 The first book of its kind to celebrate the
annual phenomenon that is the art of external Christmas decoration. In households
and neighbourhoods throughout the land, elaborate plans are already underway for
winter wonderlands of multi-coloured light sequences, lit-from-within inflatable
snowmen and a riot of Father Christmases and attendant reindeer. Christmas Houses
pays homage to the growing phenomenon of yuletide house-bling, capturing the best,
the wildest, and the most sophisticated motion-sensitive Santas, light displays
and lighted grottos from all over the country.
The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks 1907
From Cave Man to Cave Martian Manfred "Dutch" von Ehrenfried 2019-04-05 This book
explores the practicality of using the existing subsurface geology on the Moon and
Mars for protection against radiation, thermal extremes, micrometeorites and dust
storms rather than building surface habitats at great expense at least for those
first few missions. It encourages NASA to plan a precursor mission using this
concept and employ a “Short Stay” Opposition Class mission to Mars as the first
mission rather than the “Long Stay” concept requiring a mission that is too long,
too dangerous and too costly for man’s first missions to Mars. Included in these
pages is a short history on the uses of caves by early humans over great periods
of time. It then describes the ongoing efforts to research caves, pits, tunnels,
lava tubes, skylights and the associated technologies that pertain to potential
lunar and Mars exploration and habitation. It describes evidence for existing
caves and lava tubes on both the Moon and Mars. The work of noted scientists,
technologists and roboticists are referenced and described. This ongoing work is
moreextensive than one would think and is directly applicable to longer term
habitation and exploration of the Moon and Mars. Emphasis is also given to the
operational aspects of working and living in lunar and Martian caves and lava
tubes.
Nufonia Must Fall Kid Koala 2003 A nearly silent romantic tragedy, Nufonia Must
Fall is the first graphic novel ever published by world renowned, Platinum-selling
DJ Kid Koala. Accompanied by an original CD soundtrack, with ten exclusive tracks
composed and performed by Kid Koala, the wordless book tells in beautifully shaded
b/w illustrations the story of a robot and the workaholic girl he falls for.
Delightfully eccentric, Nufonia Must Fall will appeal to the scores of existing
Kid Koala fans old and new, as well as comic book fans, film buffs and music
lovers alike.
The Art of the Italian Renaissance Rolf Toman 2015-06-01 A comprehensive and
richly illustrated introduction to the Italian Renaissance
Guns in the Hands of Artists Jonathan Ferrara 2016-11-01 In the 1990s, the New
Orleans murder rate exploded. In 1996, 350 people were killed—the highest number
in the city’s history, and the highest rate in the nation. In response to this
crisis, gallery owner and artist Jonathan Ferrara and artist Brian Borrello,
launched a powerful project: Guns in the Hands of Artists. Over sixty artists,
including painters, glass artists, sculptors, photographers, and poets, used
decommissioned guns taken off the city streets via a gun buyback program to
express a thought, make a statement, open a discussion, and to stimulate thinking
about guns and gun violence in America. As gun violence continues to devastate the
nation on a daily basis, Guns in the Hands of Artists reemerged in 2012 as a
community-based social activist art project that has since traveled to six cities
across the US. Using art as a mirror for life and interweaving the works of thirty
diverse artists with the voices of seventeen national thought leaders, this book
is an important outgrowth of the exhibition and an extension of its efforts to
employ art as a vehicle for dialogue, as a call to action, and—ultimately—as an
agent of change. Essays by: Walter Isaacson, Senator Tim Kaine, Lupe Fiasco,
Richard Ford, Joe Nocera, Trymaine Lee, Lolis Eric Elie, John M. Barry, Dan
Cameron, Lucia McBath, Harry Shearer, Jonathan Ferrara, Brian Borrello, Maria
Cuomo Cole, Michael Waldman, E. Ethelbert Miller, Mayor Mitchell J. Landrieu,
Congresswoman Gabrielle Giffords and Captain Mark Kelly.
American Landmarks: Miniature Models to Cut and Assemble Matt Bergstrom 2012-03-15
Sixteen miniature scale models of famous U.S. architectural landmarks will

The Story about Ping Marjorie Flack 2014-09-04 A little duck finds adventure on
the Yangtze River when he is too late to board his master's houseboat one evening.
Child Star Shirley Temple 2005 Shirley Temple-Black, the popular child star of the
1930s and 1940s, tells of the ups and downs of life as a Hollywood prodigy. She
writes of her relationship with her parents, how her finances were controlled, two
attempts on her life, her first marriage at 17 and her second, happier marriage to
Charlie Black.
Le Corbusier Paper Models Marc Hagan-Guirey 2020-02-04 Le Corbusier is a Modernist
icon whose buildings and theories have influenced structures the world over. Now
you can create 10 of his most important works using the art of kirigami (cutting
and folding). Each project features step-by-step instructions, cutting tips, and a
template that you can remove from the book. Photos of each finished model show the
final design. All you need is a craft knife, a cutting mat, and a ruler. When you
are done, simply display your model and admire your handiwork. Le Corbusier Paper
Models is a must for Corb fans and architectural model enthusiasts.
The Endurance of Mexican Amate Paper Citlalli López Binnqüist 2003
Star Wars Ultimate Darth Vader Papercraft Kit Benjamin Harper 2014-10-23 With
specialty printing, sounds, and highly detailed model, Star Wars: Build Darth
Vader brings the most menacing Sith Lord to life! The kit includes ten template
sheets with die-cut pieces to build a 30cm model, a paperback book, an instruction
booklet, and three audio tracks playing authentic Darth Vader sounds. The
paperback book examines the many faces and roles of Darth Vader, and relates his
evolution from the Chosen One to the galaxys most feared commander, paired with
technical and related side-bars. The accompanying instructional booklet includes
detailed diagrams and step-by-step assembly instructions for the model.
More Felt Friends from Japan Naomi Tabatha 2014-03-14 In this charming follow-up
to her popular Felt Friends from Japan, Naomi Tabatha shares 80 projects that
anyone can make using only felt and a needle-and-thread. Here are soft toys and
dolls, adorable outfits to dress them in, and a variety of useful and attractive
accessories and decorative household items, all reflecting the retro style that
Tabatha remembers from her childhood in Japan in the 1960s and 1970s. More Felt
Friends from Japan opens by introducing a zoo-ful of animals (Chimpanzee, Giraffe,
Lion, Hippo, Anteater, Elephant, Zebra, Capybara); and then presents an adorable
Kitty, ready to go shopping and dress up. Readers also meet Kitty’s friends –
Piggy, Bear, Dog, and Monkey – and will have a chance to fashion costumes for them
as well. Tabatha even shows readers how to turn these clever creatures into hand
puppets. After fun with of couple of precious pooches, it’s time for Nostalgic
Posing Dolls named Ruru, Lili, Lala-chan, and a lovely little Fawn. In the
Accessories section, Tabatha includes Hanging Charms (beaded strands with little
figures such as birds, cats, fish, frogs, and cookies); Fun Coasters in the shapes
of a frog, a fish, and a chick; Eyeglass Cases; and Pouches. There are small and
large tote bags, each with an appealing animal appliqué; and an assortment of
brooches shaped like the faces of favorites like a koala, a piglet, a panda, a
pug, and more. Every project features clear, step-by-step instructions accompanied
by beautiful full-color photographs and cut-out patterns. Plus, an explanatory
section covers the basic stitches and techniques used. Everything is hand-stitched
– no sewing machines, tools, or intricate steps are required. Simple enough for
crafters ranging in age from about ten years old to adult, More Felt Friends from
Japan is sure to please anyone who loves creating cute things from felt.
Roman Art 2007 A complete introduction to the rich cultural legacy of Rome through
the study of Roman art ... It includes a discussion of the relevance of Rome to
the modern world, a short historical overview, and descriptions of forty-five
works of art in the Roman collection organized in three thematic sections: Power
and Authority in Roman Portraiture; Myth, Religion, and the Afterlife; and Daily
Life in Ancient Rome. This resource also provides lesson plans and classroom
activities."--Publisher website.
Brutal London Zupagrafika 2016-10-25 Appealing to fans of architecture, this
ingeniously designed book lets you build replicas of some of London s iconic postwar concrete structures while learning about their place in the city s
architectural history. In this fun and intellectually stimulating book, readers
can recreate a number of London s most renowned Brutalist buildings. Opening with
an informative history of the origins and philosophy of Brutalist architecture,
the book then focuses on 9 buildings, including the Barbican Estate, Robin Hood
Gardens, Balfron Tower and the National Theatre. The first part of the book looks
at the significance of each of these buildings, with a short chapter on each,
complete with texts and images. The second part of the book consists of a series
of 9 pre-cut and folded buildings, printed on heavy card stock, that readers can
detach and construct with easy-to-follow instructions. At once fun and
informative, this unique book offers a challenging and entertaining approach to
architecture."
Paper Works Shaoqiang Wang 2012 From classic Mexican papel picado to the art of
origami, paper has long been a source of inspiration to artists and designers
across the globe. Paper Works brings together an eclectic mix of designs and
techniques, taking the reader on a visual journey of progression and
transformation. Featuring sculptural carved book arts and installation art to
avant-garde paper couture fashion, and examining the work of artists such as Jen
Stark and Nikki McClure, this is an essential guide to one of the most
fundamental, versatile but often overlook materials.
Karakuri Keisuke Saka 2010-03-16 Originally published: Tokyo: Shubunsha, 2007.
Paper Engineering and Pop-ups For Dummies Rob Ives 2009-03-03 Paper Engineering &
Pop-ups For Dummies covers a wide range of projects, from greeting cards to
freestanding models. Easy-to-follow, step-by-step instructions and dozens of
accompanying diagrams help readers not only to complete the diverse projects in
the book, but also master the skills necessary to apply their own creativity and
create new projects, beyond the book's pages.
20 Years of Tomb Raider Meagan Marie Vanburkleo 2016-11-15 Celebrate 20 exciting
years ofTomb Raiderwith this premium, hardcover tome! With stunning visuals and
in-depth commentary, "20 Years of Tomb Raider"explores the ground-breaking, rich,
and diverse history of this iconic gaming franchise. Including... Previously
unpublished images and assets. Packed full of information on the rich lore, iconic
characters, epic fan community, and, of course, the games that started it all.
Over 200 Contributors, including industry insiders, writers, artists, fans, and
more! Exclusive interviews from Core Design, Crystal Dynamics, official voice
actors, composers, live actions models, comic artists, and others. An in-depth
look at all the iconic games, with insights into unreleased titles. Covers the
entirety of the Tomb Raider universe - games, comics, Hollywood movies, pop
culture influences, and the community."
The Architect Says Laura S. Dushkes 2012-10-03 If there's anything architects like
doing more than designing buildings, it's talking about architecture. Whether
musing about their inspirations (a blank sheet of paper, the sun hitting the side
of a building), expanding on each other's thoughts (on materials, collaboration,
clients, and constraints), or dishing out a clever quip, architects make good
copy. The Architect Says is a colorful compendium of quotations from more than one
hundred of history's most opinionated design minds. Paired on page spreads like
guests at a dinner party-an architect of today might sit next to a contemporary or
someone from the eighteenth century-these sets of quotes convey a remarkable depth
and diversity of thinking. Alternately wise and amusing, this elegant gem of a
book makes the perfect gift for architects, students, and anyone curious about the
ideas and personalities that have helped shape our built world.
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captivate young and old alike. Includes the Statue of Liberty, Space Needle,
Gateway Arch, Chicago Water Tower, Lincoln Memorial, Boston's Faneuil Hall, and
more.
Cuter Stuff Aranzi Aronzo 2015-11-24 After a few years away touring the globe and
setting up shop in Asia and France, Japan's greatest DIY duo returns to publish
their cutest book yet! Cutet Stuff instruct crafters of all range of experience on
how to make 38 new felty funny mascot characters and accessories. Projects
include: Mascot Dolls - Rabbit and Grizzlie Assorted Purses Cell Phone Cases Felt
Coin Purses Felt Bouquets Felt Bags Fun Tissue Cases Card Cases Mr. Face Bags
Bottle Holder Featuring Mr. Sweat-wiper Bugs Long Torso Mufflers Fun Appliqués
Big Book of Papercraft Alastair Smith 1995 A perfect beginners' guide to making
attractive things from paper with really professional results.
Thankful Elaine Vickers 2021-09-07 When the first snow falls, a girl writes on
strips of paper what she is thankful for, from a safe and warm home to wishes come
true, as her family makes a Thankful Chain.
The Craft of Research, Third Edition Wayne C. Booth 2009-05-15 With more than
400,000 copies now in print, The Craft of Research is the unrivaled resource for
researchers at every level, from first-year undergraduates to research reporters
at corporations and government offices. Seasoned researchers and educators Gregory
G. Colomb and Joseph M. Williams present an updated third edition of their classic
handbook, whose first and second editions were written in collaboration with the
late Wayne C. Booth. The Craft of Research explains how to build an argument that
motivates readers to accept a claim; how to anticipate the reservations of readers
and to respond to them appropriately; and how to create introductions and
conclusions that answer that most demanding question, “So what?” The third edition
includes an expanded discussion of the essential early stages of a research task:
planning and drafting a paper. The authors have revised and fully updated their
section on electronic research, emphasizing the need to distinguish between
trustworthy sources (such as those found in libraries) and less reliable sources
found with a quick Web search. A chapter on warrants has also been thoroughly
reviewed to make this difficult subject easier for researchers Throughout, the
authors have preserved the amiable tone, the reliable voice, and the sense of
directness that have made this book indispensable for anyone undertaking a
research project.
Say It With Paper Hattie Newman 2018-09-04 There are many things you can do with
paper but what can paper do for you? Discover paper's true potential with this
book full of exciting projects that enable you to discover new paper arts, such as
pop ups, papercuts and 3-D shapes. Learn how paper can be used to communicate
ideas, how it can be photographed and lit to great effect and even how it can be
animated. Develop skills in construction, tessellation, model making and scene
creating, while also working with scale and moving parts. Paper has never been
more fun and more intriguing. Projects include: animal masks, ice creams, shadow
puppets, tropical island, Ferris wheel, 3-D pig, car, lantern, geometric mobile,
paper food, pop-up greetings card, paper theatre, giant pencil, and many more.
The New Southern Style Alyssa Rosenheck 2020-09-22 A vibrantly illustrated
exploration of the creative, inclusive, and inspiring movement happening in
today’s Southern interior design The American South is a place steeped in history
and tradition. We think of sweet tea, thick drawls, and even thicker summer air.
It is also a place with a fraught history, complicated social norms, and dated
perspectives. Yet among the makers and artists of the South, there is a powerful
movement afoot. Alyssa Rosenheck shines a much-needed spotlight on a burgeoning
community of people who are taking what’s beloved, inherent, and honored in the
South and making it their own. The New Southern Style tours more than 30 homes and
includes interviews with the designers, artists, and creative entrepreneurs who
are reinventing Southern design and culture. This beautifully illustrated book is
sure to inspire the home and soul.
Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon 2021-10-26 This keepsake book includes pieces
to build 25 detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from across all 9 episodes
of the Skywalker saga! Each model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each vehicle. This combination model kit
and keepsake book will take you on an adventure through the entire Skywalker saga.
Inside, you’ll find beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-out pieces
and step-by-step instructions for constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter, and an X-wing. A collectible
keepsake fact book contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle details, so
you’ll discover little-known tidbits about each vehicle as you build the models.
Each vehicle also comes with a collectible trading card. Star Wars fans across the
spectrum will enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of replica vehicles
from a galaxy far, far away.
The Ephemeral Museum Francis Haskell 2000-01-01 In this illustrated book, an
eminent art historian examines the intriguing history and significance of the
international art exhibition of the Old Master paintings.
Wild Creations Hilton Carter 2021-04-06 Namechecked as the "LeBron James of plant
styling..." by "Good Morning America", Hilton Carter now shows how you can make,
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style, decorate and care for your own stunning plant-inspired interior with his 25
step-by-step DIY projects and plant hacks. Carter, the Instagram star of the plant
world and creator of green interiors has given us glimpses into many stunning
plant-filled homes where ivy and creeping figs hang miraculously from ceilings,
moss and ferns grow effortlessly to create living walls, fiddle leaf ferns and
cheese plants thrive, whilst air plants beautify artworks and succulents flourish
whether in pots on windowsills or planted in terrariums... Now in his third book,
Wild Creations, Hilton actually shows you how you can create these amazing
fixtures that enable plants to become such an integral part of an interior.
Divided into four sections, Wild Ideas, Wild Hacks, Wild Rants and Wild Plants,
Wild Creations shows you step by step how you can create air plant wreaths, moss
walls, leather hanging plant stands, terrariums and many more stunning projects
that will give you the green interior you crave. And just so your plants feel at
home in your interior there is even a painting by numbers jungle mural, plus
plant-scented candles to make sure your interior not only stays wild but that you
and all its inhabitants thrive from the health giving benefits of greenery.
Easy Origami Fumiaki Shingu 2007
Paper Treasures Lilly Horigan 2020-05-04 After finally graduating high school,
Paige McKinnon is ready to embark on the journey she had been planning for years.
Alone, she makes her way to Las Vegas to find her mentally ill and homeless
mother. A young woman of faith, she uses only the prompting of God's Spirt and the
advice of her aunt to find a place to stay, work, and search for her mother's
whereabouts. Her unplanned, but hopeful, trip leads to a quiet community with a
big heart in the outskirts of Vegas. Paige meets a woman of faith who encourages
and supports her, but Paige hides her reason for being in Vegas even as she
accepts a job and assistance from the woman. Paige is amazed by the generosity and
vibrancy of the woman. She feels at home around her, but is caught off guard by
the woman's loving and good looking son who seems to be at every turn. The young
man's life is pleasantly distracted by Paige's beauty and presence, and he hopes
to get to know the mysterious girl who is becoming an indirect and daily part of
his life. Yet Paige has a specific purpose for being in Vegas and it is not
romance. Paige plans her days to find new ways to meet and search the homeless
people of Vegas. With the help of her family, letters, and trust in God's
sovereignty, she places herself in the midst of the homeless and, at times, risks
her safety to find any information on her mother's whereabouts. Not knowing where
Paige goes every day after work, the community she is getting to know well grows
concerned about her consistent and mysterious leaving for unknown destinations
that seem to end in tears.
Irving Harper Michael Maharam 2013-02-12 An intimate monograph of the professional
and personal creations of a midcentury design legend. Irving Harper is the most
famous designer you have never heard of. Working as an associate at the office of
George Nelson in the 1950s and ’60s, Harper was responsible for such icons of
midcentury design as the Marshmallow sofa, the Ball clock, and numerous Herman
Miller textile designs. Harper’s unrecognized contribution to this seminal era of
design, and his incredible paper sculptures (made in his spare time to "relieve
stress"), are presented for the first time in this book. An essay by design critic
Julie Lasky introduces Harper’s commercial design work, recognizable designs from
graphics to domestic goods to furniture that are still coveted and appreciated
today, designed for the offices of Raymond Loewy, George Nelson, and then his own
studio Harper + George. The second part of the book documents Harper’s extensive
paper sculptures, which have never been exhibited. More than three hundred works
fill Harper’s house and barn in Rye, New York, where this array of fantastical
people and animal sculptures was created from modest and inexpensive materials as
diverse as spaghetti and toothpicks in addition to paper. Images of Harper’s home,
filled with furniture and objects of his own design as well as his paper
sculptures, offer a rare glimpse into a Modern design enthusiast’s
paradise.Offering insight into an important era of American design as well as the
prolific output of a creative mind, this book promises to be the first to
recognize Irving Harper’s contribution to the field and will appeal to fans of
Modern design.
The Hindu Temple Stella Kramrisch 1976
Frank Lloyd Wright Paper Models 2017-07-03 Frank Lloyd Wright (1867–1959) is the
most renowned and popular architect and designer in America. His buildings,
including Fallingwater and New York's Guggenheim Museum, are iconic landmarks. Now
you can create 14 of his best loved buildings using the art of kirigami (cutting
and folding). Each project features step-by-step instructions and a template that
you remove from the book. You follow the lines on the template, cutting and
folding to make your own model. All you need is a craft knife, a cutting mat, and
a ruler. Clear cutting tips help you with the tricky stages, while photos of the
finished model show you the final design. To make things easier, the most
intricate parts of the templates are pre-die-cut. Then simply display your
finished model and admire your handiwork. Suitable for folding experts and
beginners alike, Frank Lloyd Wright Paper Models is a must for Wright fans and
architectural model enthusiasts.
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